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Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that Father Nicholas will be leaving our Parish in February to 

take up a new post in a ministry in Exeter. Father Nicholas became our Vicar in 2004 

and has played an active role in the life of our school ever since. He was worked very 

hard to ensure that the school maintains and develops it’s links with the local Church 

and has regularly led our acts of Collective Worship. Father Nicholas has always been 

very popular with the children at Branscombe who enjoy his sense of humour and his 

lively and energetic services.  

 

He will be greatly missed and we would like to wish him every success in his new post 

and hope that he will be able to come back and visit us.  

 

If anyone would like to contribute to a leaving present  for Father Nicholas. Money can 

be sent into the school office. Any contributions should be handed in by Friday 14th 

February. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Swait 

DEVON
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